
Report of Investor Awareness Programme held on 27th July.2020 

 

 

An Investor awareness programme was held online with faculty members of MDKG College, 

Dibrugarh on 2th July, 2020.The programme was organised by IQAC of the college as a part of 

SEBI awareness programme. The programme was inaugurated by Dr. Nibedita Phukan , 

Principal of the college and explained the need of organising such awareness programme in 

present day India. Dr. Utpal Sut, IQAC Coordinator extended welcome to the Principal, 

Resource person and the participants and stated the objective of organising the programme. Dr. 

Raghunandan Patnaik acted as resource person of this programme. Mr. Patnaik discussed about 

different issues like capital market investment, mutual funds, systematic investment plan and 

these cold affect asset creation. He also discussed about benefit of investing money in long-term 

investment plan. Mr.Patnaik could be able to clear the doubts raised by the participants.  All total 

42 numbers of faculty members of the college participated in the programme. At the end, IQAC 

Coordinator proposed vote of thanks to all who had participated in the programme.    

 

 


